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February Notes N’ News                                                           2016   

Welcome New Members 
Welcome to our newest members Hon. Daniel S. 
Opperman and Susan M. Williamson and 
welcome to our newest affiliate members Betty 
A. Grisi and Elizabeth Hudson. 
 

Condolences 
• to the family, friends and colleagues of 

Ronald Hutchins who passed away on   
January 11, 2016. 

• to the family, friends and colleagues of     
Stephen Lazzio, who passed away on    
January 17, 2016. 

• to Michael Kowalko on the death of his fa-
ther, John Kowalko, who passed away Febru-
ary 10, 2016. 

 
Case Evaluation Late Fee Donations 

Thank you to Ricky Carlson for donating his 
Case Evaluation late fees, which are placed in a 
restricted building account. 
 

Genesee County Bar Foundation 
Thank you 

• To Howard Bueche, Edwin Jakeway, Allen 
Keyes, Nancy Pohly, James and Marie 
Preston, Deborah Stewart, Daniel and 
Laura Sullivan, and Hon. Thomas C. Yeo-
tis for their donations in memory of Jack 
Neal. 

• To Hon. Duncan M. Beagle for  his dona-
tions in memory of Hon. William Evans, Wil-
liam Foster, Ron Hutchins, Steve Lazzio 
and Jack Neal. 

 

GCBA Senior Attorneys 
The next GCBA Senior luncheon 
will be Thursday, February 11th at 
the Valley Family Restaurant located 
on the southwest corner of Miller 
and Linden roads. A luncheon is 
available from the menu and may be 

ordered and paid for individually.  All attorneys 
and their guests are welcome, regardless of age. 

 
Calendar of Events 

See attached flyers for more information 
 
 
 
 
February 17th: Mastering Criminal Defense 
February 18th: Young Lawyers Lunch N’ Learn 
February 22nd: Membership Meeting 
February 24th: Affiliates Sack Lunch 
February 25th: Probate Seminar 
March 2nd:       Lunch With Larry 
March 10th:      Family Court Seminar  

 
The John S. Beagle Scholarship 

Applications are being accepted for the John S. 
Beagle Scholarship established by the Genesee 
County Bar Foundation to assist students from 
Genesee County, Michigan with financial sup-
port while in their second or third level of law 
school. A minimum scholarship of $5,000 will 
be distributed. The application deadline is May 
1, 2016. Scholarship information can be found at 
http://www.gcbalaw.org/page.cfm?pageid=66 
 
 
 
 






























